Steven Seee

from: Kate Mcgovern <katemcgoverné1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 5:15 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Morales, David; Rep. Hull, Raymond A.
Subject: Support for H5302

Dear Chairwoman Donovan and members of the House Health & Human Services Committee,
| am writing in support of H5302, to cap the cost of a month's supply of asthma inhalers at $25.

This bill is both a health care access and an environmental justice bill. Too often the kids who live in low
income urban areas are disproportionately impacted by asthma.

The cost of treatment should not be prohibitive for anyone.
Sincerely,

Kate McGovern
83 Freedom Rd, Providence, RI 02909



